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Welcome to TEAM Shared Services
Family Child Care Network

We will begin shortly.
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Agenda

oNetwork Affiliation
oAvailable Grants
oNetwork’s Role (assisting with grant applications)
oQ & A
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What are FCC Networks? 

• support services and resources 
• professional development
• coaching and consultation
• business and administrative supports

ü aumentar la calidad y 
sostenibilidad del negocio de 
FCC

ü aumentar las conexiones de 
los proveedores con la 
comunidad y entre sí

¿Que son los network de FCC?

• servicios y recursos de apoyo
• desarrollo profesional
• coaching y consulta
• apoyos comerciales y administrativos

ü increase the quality and 
sustainability of the FCC 
business

ü increase the providers’ 
connections to the community 
and each other

3

o Includes active participation/attendance on Virtual Network Meetings
o Incluye participación / asistencia activa en reuniones de la red virtual
o 1:1 Consultation with TEAM’s contracted consultants & network staff
o Consulta personalizada con los consultores y el personal de la red contratados por TEAM

o Fully engaged with emailed resources/information
o Totalmente comprometido con los recursos / información enviados por correo electrónico

o Active response and involvement with resources shared
o Respuesta activa e implicación con recursos compartidos
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o Occasional attendance on weekly Zooms and Webinars
o Asistencia ocasional a Zooms y seminarios web semanales
o Receipt of all network resources via email list serve
o Recibo de todos los recursos de la red a través del servicio de lista de 

correo electrónico
o Occasional participation in resources provided
o Participación ocasional en recursos proveidos
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o Receipt of all network resources via email list serve
o Recibo de todos los recursos de la red a través del servicio de 

lista de correo electrónico
o Occasional to no participation in network activities
o Ocasional o sin participación en las actividades de la red
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Includes active participation/attendance on 
Virtual Network Meetings

Attends Network Webinars
1:1 Consultation with TEAM’s contracted 

consultants & network staff

Fully engaged with emailed 
resources/information

Active response and involvement with 
resources shared

Occasional attendance on weekly Zooms and 
Webinars

Receipt of all network resources via email list 
serve

Occasional participation in resources provided

Receipt of all network resources via email list 
serve

Occasional to no participation in network 
activities

Shared Services Network Membership Survey

Choose one level of engagment
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Kick Start 
(OEC)

Emergency 
Funds 

(WBDC)

Connecticut 
CARES 

(CT.GOV)

CT CARES 
Workforce 

Development 
(Network)
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OEC Funding Opportunity Expanded – Time Sensitive!

The Office of Early Childhood is extending the Expense 
Kickstart and Supply Subsidy funding for programs that 
received Initial License between February 1, 2020 and 
September 30, 2020. This email has gone out to anyone 
that has not applied. DO NOT SHARE. Note that these are 
NOT loans, and the funds ARE taxable.

211 Child Care:
800-505-1000 or kickstart@ctunitedway.org

9

OEC Funding Opportunity Expanded – Time Sensitive!

La Oficina de la Primera Infancia está extendiendo los 
fondos del subsidio de gastos y suministros para los 
programas que recibieron la licencia inicial entre el 1 de 
febrero de 2020 y el 30 de septiembre de 2020. Este correo
electrónico se envió a todas las personas que no lo han
solicitado. NO COMPARTAS. Tenga en cuenta que estos
NO son préstamos y los fondos ESTÁN sujetos a
impuestos.

211 Child Care:
800-505-1000 or kickstart@ctunitedway.org
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The Women’s Business Development Council (WBDC), in 
partnership with the Connecticut Office of Early Childhood 
(OEC) and the Connecticut Governor’s Workforce Council 
(GWC), is pleased to offer emergency relief grants 
between $1,500 and $20,000 to qualified OEC-licensed 
child care providers suffering severe revenue shortages 
as a direct result of the COVID-19 pandemic. Grants are 
designed to help cover immediate business expenses for 
businesses most in jeopardy of closing in the next 60 
days.

Emergency Relief Grants 
of up to $20,000

to qualified Connecticut 
child care providers

Application Deadline: December 10, 2020
or until available funds are exhausted

WBDC site
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El Consejo de Desarrollo Empresarial de Mujeres (WBDC), 
en asociación con la Oficina de la Primera Infancia de 
Connecticut (OEC) y el Consejo de la Fuerza Laboral del 
Gobernador de Connecticut (GWC), se complace en ofrecer
subvenciones de ayuda de emergencia entre $ 1,500 y $ 
20,000 a proveedores de cuidado infantil calificados con 
licencia de la OEC sufriendo una grave escasez de ingresos
como resultado directo de la pandemia de COVID-19. Las 
subvenciones están diseñadas para ayudar a cubrir los 
gastos comerciales inmediatos de las empresas que están
en mayor riesgo de cerrar en los próximos 60 días.

Subvenciones de ayuda
de emergencia de hasta 

$ 20,000
a proveedores

calificados de cuidado
infantil de Connecticut

Fecha limite de solicitud: diciembre 10, 2020
o hasta que se exhausten las fotos

WBDC site
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https://ctwbdc.org/childcare-emergency-grant/?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=101420%20-%20Child%20Care%20Emergency%20Relief%20Grants&utm_content=101420%20-%20Child%20Care%20Emergency%20Relief%20Grants+Preview+CID_0ba8e37cbceb91966bd3d151c8db4665&utm_source=cm%20email&utm_term=website
https://ctwbdc.org/childcare-emergency-grant/?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=101420%20-%20Child%20Care%20Emergency%20Relief%20Grants&utm_content=101420%20-%20Child%20Care%20Emergency%20Relief%20Grants+Preview+CID_0ba8e37cbceb91966bd3d151c8db4665&utm_source=cm%20email&utm_term=website
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Wednesday, November 4 | 6:00pm-7:00pm | Zoom | (English)
Tuesday, November 10 | 9:30am-10:30am | Zoom | (English)

Miércoles, 4 de Nov. | 6:00pm-7:00pm | Zoom | (Español)
Martes, 10 de Nov. | 9:30am-10:30am | Zoom | (Español)

13

 

1 
 

 
 

Connecticut CARES Small Business Grant  
*Online applications estimated to be available week of November 9* 

Updated: 10/27/2020 
 
The State of CT has launched its latest program to assist small businesses and nonprofits through 
the economic downturn caused by COVID-19. Eligible small businesses and nonprofits can 
receive a one-time $5,000 grant by December 30, 2020.  There will be minimal eligibility 
requirements the online application will have an open and close date. The application process 
and the funding will be administered and disbursed by SoFi.  
 
Which small businesses/nonprofits ARE eligible? 
 

x 20 or less full-time employees OR annual payroll of less than $1.5 million as of 12/31/19 
x 20% or more loss in revenue year to date as of September 30, 2020 compared with the 

same period in 2019 
x Established by October 1, 2019 and still active 
x Must be in good tax standing with DRS or current on a payment plan as of 12/31/19 
x Home-based businesses and Sole Proprietors 
x Those who already received federal PPP, EIDL and/or CT Bridge loans are still eligible 

 
Which small businesses/nonprofits are NOT eligible? 
 

x Medical marijuana; liquor stores and alcohol distributors; adult businesses such as strip 
clubs; vape retailers; tobacco shops and smoking lounges; businesses having to do with 
gambling; gun stores and ranges; cash advance, check cashing, or pawn shops; bail 
bonds; collection agencies or services; and auction or bankruptcy or fire or "lost-our-
lease" or "going-out-of-business" or similar sale. 

x Arts/cultural organizations that have already applied for CARES grants 
 
How do you Apply? Online applications estimated to be available week of November 9, 2020  
 

x For additional questions, call the DECD hotline (860) 500-2333 or email 
DECDCTRecovery@ct.gov 

x www.business.ct.gov 
x You will receive an email from SoFi once you apply 

 
 
  
  

Application OPEN 
November 9, 2020

Email will be received when 
approved.  Distributed by 

Dec 31, 2020
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Fondos Gratuitos para Pequeñas Empresas 
de Connecticut por el Acta CARES 

*Las aplicaciones en línea estarán disponibles la semana del 9 de noviembre * 
Actualizado: 10/27/2020 

 
El Estado de Connecticut ha lanzado su último programa para asistir a pequeñas empresas y 
organizaciones sin fines de lucro afectadas por el declive económico causado por el COVID-19. 
Los pequeños negocios y organizaciones sin fines de lucro elegibles pueden recibir un fondo de 
alivio de $5,000 hasta el 30 de diciembre de 2020. 
 
La aplicación tendrá mínimos requerimientos de elegibilidad y tendrá fecha de inicio y final para 
presentar la aplicación. El proceso y la designación de fondos estará administrado y 
desembolsado por SoFi.  
 
¿Cuáles son los pequeños negocios/ organizaciones sin fines de lucro que SÍ son elegibles? 
 

x Los que tengan 20 o menos empleados a tiempo completo o con una nómina salarial de 
menos de $1.5 millones al 12/31/19 

x Los que tengan 20% o más de pérdida en los ingresos del año hasta la fecha del 30 de 
septiembre de 2020 en comparación con el mismo período en 2019 

x Deben estar establecidos al 1 de octubre de 2019 y seguir activos 
x Deben estar en buen estado con DRS o en un plan de pagos hasta 12/31/19 
x Los negocios desde casa o con Únicos Propietarios 
x Aquellos que han recibido PPP Federal, EIDL y/o los préstamos de BRIDGE siguen 

siendo elegibles 
 
¿Qué pequeños negocios/ organizaciones sin fines de lucro NO son elegibles? 
 

x Tiendas de marihuana medicinal, tiendas de licor y distribuidores de alcohol; negocios de 
adultos como los strip clubs; tiendas de productos de vapeo, tiendas y salones de tabaco, 
negocios relacionados con apuestas, tiendas de armas, tiendas de canje de cheques, pagos 
adelantados de efectivo, tiendas de empeño, préstamos para fianza, agencias de colección 
de deudas, subastas o bancarrotas o tiendas con liquidación por cierre de negocio o ventas 
similares. 

x Organizaciones artísticas/culturales que ya han solicitado subvenciones para recibir 
fondos de CARES 

 
¿Cómo solicitas fondos? Las aplicaciones en línea están programadas para la semana del 9 de 
noviembre. 

x Para preguntas adicionales, llame a la línea de DECD al (860) 500-2333 o al correo 
electrónico: DECDCTRecovery@ct.gov 

x www.business.ct.gov 
x Recibirá un correo electrónico de SoFi cuando se reciba su solicitud 
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Application OPEN 
November 9, 2020

Email will be received when 
approved.  Distributed by 

Dec 31, 2020

Friday, November 6 from 9:30am-10:30am | Zoom | *
(*This session will be in English & Spanish. Open only to child care
businesses.)
Monday, November 9 from 3:00pm-4:00pm | Zoom |
(This session will be in English & Spanish.)
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https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_BfoPQHOIQvmJ9lJliw1Krg
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*OEC received support for this project from the Department of Economic and Community Development.

Connecticut Office
of Early Childhood

APPLY FOR
MINI GRANT PROGRAM  
CTCARES for Workforce Development from the O!ce of Early Childhood (OEC) supports 
Connecticut child care needs. Child care providers most impacted by the current public health 
emergency, who are in workforce training and higher education, can get help through the end 
of 2020.

Family child care providers have shown how incredible, strong, and flexible they are during the 
pandemic. Family child care providers have stayed open for essential workers at twice the rate 
of center-based programs. They are trusted members of their community and already work in 
a small group setting. 

The OEC is pleased to share a grant program for licensed family child care providers. Licensed 
family child care providers can apply for the CTCARES for Workforce Development – Mini 
Grant Program for up to $575 to expand spaces, boost enrollment, and make physical 
improvements. Funds are limited. 

10.23.2020

Applications accepted from
November 1 to November 16, 2020. 

TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR THE MINI GRANT PROGRAM, YOU MUST:

X�Be a Licensed Family Child Care Home (DCFH).

X�Be a member of a sta"ed Family Child Care Network. 
  Find a network in your community HERE. 

X�Have no licensing enforcements.

X�Be open and serving at least 1 family.

X�Submit the application HERE  by November 16, 2020. 

X�NOTE: Accredited programs (NAFCC) and those that accept 
  Care 4 Kids are prioritized. 
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*OEC received support for this project from the Department of Economic and Community Development.

Connecticut Office
of Early Childhood

APPLY FOR
MINI GRANT PROGRAM  
CTCARES for Workforce Development from the O!ce of Early Childhood (OEC) supports 
Connecticut child care needs. Child care providers most impacted by the current public health 
emergency, who are in workforce training and higher education, can get help through the end 
of 2020.

Family child care providers have shown how incredible, strong, and flexible they are during the 
pandemic. Family child care providers have stayed open for essential workers at twice the rate 
of center-based programs. They are trusted members of their community and already work in 
a small group setting. 

The OEC is pleased to share a grant program for licensed family child care providers. Licensed 
family child care providers can apply for the CTCARES for Workforce Development – Mini 
Grant Program for up to $575 to expand spaces, boost enrollment, and make physical 
improvements. Funds are limited. 

10.23.2020

Applications accepted from
November 1 to November 16, 2020. 

TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR THE MINI GRANT PROGRAM, YOU MUST:

X�Be a Licensed Family Child Care Home (DCFH).

X�Be a member of a sta"ed Family Child Care Network. 
  Find a network in your community HERE. 

X�Have no licensing enforcements.

X�Be open and serving at least 1 family.

X�Submit the application HERE  by November 16, 2020. 

X�NOTE: Accredited programs (NAFCC) and those that accept 
  Care 4 Kids are prioritized. 

• Eligibility
• TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR THE MINI 

GRANT PROGRAM, YOU MUST:
• Be a Licensed Family Child Care 

Home (DCFH).
• Be a member of a staffed Family 

Child Care Network.
• Have no licensing enforcements.
• Be open and serving at least 1 

family.
• Submit the application by 

November 16, 2020.
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*OEC received support for this project from the Department of Economic and Community Development.

Connecticut Office
of Early Childhood

APPLY FOR
MINI GRANT PROGRAM  
CTCARES for Workforce Development from the O!ce of Early Childhood (OEC) supports 
Connecticut child care needs. Child care providers most impacted by the current public health 
emergency, who are in workforce training and higher education, can get help through the end 
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Family child care providers have shown how incredible, strong, and flexible they are during the 
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of center-based programs. They are trusted members of their community and already work in 
a small group setting. 
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X�NOTE: Accredited programs (NAFCC) and those that accept 
  Care 4 Kids are prioritized. 

• PARA SER ELEGIBLE PARA EL 
PROGRAMA MINI GRANT, DEBE:

• Ser un hogar de cuidado infantil
familiar con licencia (DCFH).

• Sea miembro de una red de cuidado
infantil familiar con personal.

• No tiene cumplimiento de licencias.
• Sea abierto y sirva al menos a 1 

familia.
• Envíe la solicitud antes del 16 de 

noviembre de 2020.
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*OEC received support for this project from the Department of Economic and Community Development.

Connecticut Office
of Early Childhood

APPLY FOR
MINI GRANT PROGRAM  
CTCARES for Workforce Development from the O!ce of Early Childhood (OEC) supports 
Connecticut child care needs. Child care providers most impacted by the current public health 
emergency, who are in workforce training and higher education, can get help through the end 
of 2020.

Family child care providers have shown how incredible, strong, and flexible they are during the 
pandemic. Family child care providers have stayed open for essential workers at twice the rate 
of center-based programs. They are trusted members of their community and already work in 
a small group setting. 

The OEC is pleased to share a grant program for licensed family child care providers. Licensed 
family child care providers can apply for the CTCARES for Workforce Development – Mini 
Grant Program for up to $575 to expand spaces, boost enrollment, and make physical 
improvements. Funds are limited. 
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Applications accepted from
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TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR THE MINI GRANT PROGRAM, YOU MUST:

X�Be a Licensed Family Child Care Home (DCFH).

X�Be a member of a sta"ed Family Child Care Network. 
  Find a network in your community HERE. 

X�Have no licensing enforcements.

X�Be open and serving at least 1 family.

X�Submit the application HERE  by November 16, 2020. 

X�NOTE: Accredited programs (NAFCC) and those that accept 
  Care 4 Kids are prioritized. 

• Funding Request
ü Expand Spaces
ü Improve Physical Plant
ü Boost Enrollment

• Please describe your plan for 
expanding spaces

• Please describe the plan for 
improving the physical plant of 
your program

• Please describe your plan for 
boosting enrollment
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*OEC received support for this project from the Department of Economic and Community Development.

Connecticut Office
of Early Childhood

APPLY FOR
MINI GRANT PROGRAM  
CTCARES for Workforce Development from the O!ce of Early Childhood (OEC) supports 
Connecticut child care needs. Child care providers most impacted by the current public health 
emergency, who are in workforce training and higher education, can get help through the end 
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of center-based programs. They are trusted members of their community and already work in 
a small group setting. 

The OEC is pleased to share a grant program for licensed family child care providers. Licensed 
family child care providers can apply for the CTCARES for Workforce Development – Mini 
Grant Program for up to $575 to expand spaces, boost enrollment, and make physical 
improvements. Funds are limited. 

10.23.2020

Applications accepted from
November 1 to November 16, 2020. 

TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR THE MINI GRANT PROGRAM, YOU MUST:

X�Be a Licensed Family Child Care Home (DCFH).

X�Be a member of a sta"ed Family Child Care Network. 
  Find a network in your community HERE. 

X�Have no licensing enforcements.

X�Be open and serving at least 1 family.

X�Submit the application HERE  by November 16, 2020. 

X�NOTE: Accredited programs (NAFCC) and those that accept 
  Care 4 Kids are prioritized. 

• Petición de fondos
• Expandir espacios
• Mejorar la planta física
• Impulsar la inscripción

• Describe tu plan para ampliar
espacios

• Describa el plan para mejorar la 
planta física de su programa.

• Describa su plan para aumentar la 
inscripción
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X�Submit the application HERE  by November 16, 2020. 

X�NOTE: Accredited programs (NAFCC) and those that accept 
  Care 4 Kids are prioritized. 

• Award Process
If you are awarded funds you will be 
contacted or receive payment by mail 
on or before 12/30/2020. 

Proceso de adjudicación
Si se le otorgan fondos, se le 
contactará o recibirá el pago por 
correo el 30/12/2020 o antes.
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• For questions about this grant 
you can contact 

Emily Peña
203-757-8888 ext 3220

epena@teaminc.org
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Kick Start 
(OEC)

Emergency 
Funds 

(WBDC)

Connecticut 
CARES 

(CT.GOV)

CT CARES 
Workforce 

Development 
(Network)

APPLYING FOR 

PPP 

FORGIVENESS

Thursday 

November 5

REGISTER WITH 

WBDC

Thursday, November 5 from 1:00pm-2:00pm | Zoom 
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https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_pNbAFcr3TfOJbG6pqJhQ_A
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Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 9-5

How can you connect with us?
epena@teaminc.org

(203)757-8888 ext. 3220
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Questions?
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Thank you for joining us!
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